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FW: Stand Up and Be Counted! The Urgent Need for an Accurate Census
Rhue, Phanalphie [Phanalphie.Rhue@mail.house.gov]

Sent: Monday, August 17, 2020 1:58 PM

To: Steve Johnston

Hi	Steve,
I	hope	you	had	a	good	weekend.
I	just	wanted	to	make	sure	that	you	received	the	announcement	of	the	upcoming	Census	2020	event	on
Wednesday	at	6p.
Thanks	for	sharing	this	with	TMBF.
Thank	you	Sir!
Phanalphie

Phanalphie	Rhue,	District	Director
Congresswoman	Alma	S.	Adams,	NC-12
801	E.	Morehead	Street,	Suite	150,	CharloOe,	NC	28202
Phanalphie.Rhue@Mail.House.Gov
Phone:	704-344-9950	/	Fax:	704-344-9971

Subject:	Stand	Up	and	Be	Counted!	The	Urgent	Need	for	an	Accurate	Census

Stand Up and Be Counted! The Urgent Need for an Accurate Census Count Dear Friends,Join us August 19th from 6pm - 7pm via zoom for our Stand Up and Be Counted! The Urgent Need for an Accurate Census Count event. Learn why getting an accurate CENSUS count is so important.The Census only happens every 10 years. It determines how money and power are assigned by counting how many people there are to serve in each neighborhood, city, and state. Everyone living in the United States has the right to be counted in the 2020 Census. Every immigrant, every child, every neighbor, every student, everyone.It’s our power. It’s our census. It’s time to get counted.Join us to learn more.Register HEREimage widgetimage widgetimage widget

Stand Up and Be Counted! The Urgent Need
for an Accurate Census Count

Dear Friends,

Join us August 19th from 6pm - 7pm via zoom for our Stand Up and Be Counted!
The Urgent Need for an Accurate Census Count event. Learn why getting an
accurate CENSUS count is so important.

The Census only happens every 10 years. It determines how money and power are
assigned by counting how many people there are to serve in each neighborhood, city,
and state. Everyone living in the United States has the right to be counted in the 2020
Census. Every immigrant, every child, every neighbor, every student, everyone.

It’s our power. It’s our census. It’s time to get counted.

Join us to learn more.

Register HERE
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Washington, D.C. Office
2436 Rayburn House Office Building

Washington, DC 20515
P: 202.225.1510
F: 202.225.1512

Charlotte District Office
801 East Morehead Street

Suite 150
Charlotte, NC 28202

P: 704.344.9950
F: 704.344.9971
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